
 
The Beeches, 

4 Russell Place 
Selkirk 

TD7 4NF 
 

SELKIRK HILL   MANAGEMENT GROUP

For the attention of: 
Chair         
Selkirk Common Good Fund Sub Committee 
Scottish Borders Council                                                            17 August 2023 
Council Headquarters 
Newtown St. Boswells 
Melrose 
TD6 0SA 
 
Dear Sirs: 

Selkirk Hill maintenance grant 2023/24 
 
I refer to the above and on behalf of the Selkirk Hill Management Group, which is part of the Royal Burgh 
of Selkirk and District Community Council, I request payment of this year’s maintenance grant of £10,000 
for the continued upkeep of The Hill. 
 
In accordance with our previously agreed funding arrangement with the Selkirk Common Good Fund Sub 
Committee, I now submit our formal letter of request together with a copy of the relevant accounts for 
the past 12 months. 
 
This is all as previously discussed, agreed with yourselves and reconfirmed at the Common Good Fund -
Sub Committee meeting of 15 February 2023.   
 
The funding will help to maintain this environmental resource on behalf of the local community and wider 
Borders’ public. 
 
We look forward to receiving the grant at your earliest convenience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ian D. King 
Vice Chair, Selkirk Hill Group 
(Councillor - Royal Burgh of Selkirk and District Community Council) 
 

ENCLOSURE: - Audited accounts 
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